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We welcome feedback. Please send your comments to: comms@kingstonhospital.nhs.uk  

CQC Want Your Views 

The CQC are inspecting Kingston from 12 January 2016. Before an inspection they consider a lot of information 
to help them decide what we need to look at during the inspection. Patient experiences of care, and those of 
their family and friends, will help us to do this. We want to hear what you think. Tell them about your experi-
ences of care and find out more about the inspection here. www.cqc.org.uk/content/kingston-hospital-nhs-
foundation-trust-please-share-your-experience  
 

Monitor has closed its investigation into Kingston Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

We are very pleased to announce that Monitor has decided to close its investigation into both our finances and 
A&E performance and will not be taking any formal regulatory action.  Everyone across the organisation and 
our partners have worked extremely hard over the last six months to deliver real improvements to our perfor-
mance in A&E and reduce the size of our predicted deficit for this year by more than £2.5million. Read more. 
www.gov.uk/government/news/improvements-in-ae-and-financial-performance-at-kingston-hospital-
recognised-by-regulator  
 

Stars of Kingston Hospital 2015  

The Hospital celebrated the hard work of their staff at our very first annual #TeamKHFT staff awards. The even-
ing was the opportunity to recognise the outstanding work and congratulate dedicated staff across the Trust. 
Members of staff, patients, volunteers and carers had been invited to nominate staff.  There were 14 award 
categories incorporating the Trusts values and the ceremony was hosted by TV presenter and local resident 
Angellica Bell and sponsored by Drake Medox, April Strategy, ISS Facility Services and Prime Care Solutions 
(Kingston). Find out more about the winners 
 

The Mayor of Kingston’s Charity Panto 

The Rose Theatre are putting on a charity panto to raise money for the Kingston Hospital Dementia Appeal. 
Snow Riding Hood & The Three Bears will be at 5pm on 31st January 2016 and tickets are now on sale through 
the Rose Theatre Box Office www.rosetheatrekingston.org/whats-on/snow-riding-hood-the-three-bears--
mayors-charitable-trust 

 

Shop Online and Support the Kingston Hospital Charity 

You can now shop online and support the Kingston Hospital Charity by signing up to Give As You Live at no cost 
to yourself.  A percentage of every pound you spend is donated and for every £5 you spend, Give As You Live 
will match-fund the amount you have donated. You can sign up to Give As You Live on your desktop, tablet or 
mobile app by clicking on www.giveasyoulive.com/join/kingstonnhs  
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